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       ONCE AGAIN, IT’S PANSEY TIME! 

 

ROAD PAVING      

UPDATE 

Our City Councillor, 

 Tony  Economo, has         

informed us that the 

Department of Public 

Works will be         

repaving Suburban 

Road sometime    
during the upcoming 

paving season. We 

applaud Tony for his 

assistance in assisting 

all the residents of 

Highland House! 

FYI, Tony will be   

retiring from City 

Council this year . 

 

LAUNDRY 
ROOM 

EDIQUETTE 
How would you like 

to wash your clothes 

in a dirty laundry 

room? 

Please leave the 

room in the same 

condition you found 

it. Please let the     

office know if a    

laundry room needs  

attention. 

A SEA OF COLOR  
Once again the lobby 

was filled with color 

and heavenly scents 

as Sheila Tarlin, Ruth 

Berman & Lorraine 

Kronberg helped sell 

& deliver nearly 300   

containers of Pansies 

to residents through-

out the building, and 

to friends. This 
month’s “tip of the 

hat” goes to Sheila 

and Ruth for a job 

well done for a   

great cause! 

COMMUNITY 

ROOM         

UPDATE 

The news you have 

been waiting for is 

coming soon! The       

community room 

will be back on-line 

on June 14th! 

Thank you for 

bearing with us 

through    this   pe-

riod of  flux. We 

know how much 

this precious re-

source means to all 

the residents.  

FINALLY THE     
FOUNTAIN! 

We now have a working  

fountain, and our stone mason 

is putting the finishing touches 

on the project.     

Resident input has helped us 

tweak the final touches of the 

project, which should be  

nearing the finishing stages 

quite soon. Meanwhile, please 

enjoy the surroundings. 

Chairs are out at the gazebo 
and stroll the grounds to see 

everything getting ready to 

blossom. We will be spreading 

mulch, planting flowers and 

doing a spring clean-up. 

Highland House 

Notes 
www.hh-apts.com 

INSURANCE 

REMINDER 
As your renter  

policy renews, 

please remember 

to stop by the    
office and drop off 

a copy! 


